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Upcoming Events

Dec. 4 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion,
Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Dec. 7 & 21 - Christmas Eve practices with Sunday
School at church - 9:00 - 11:00 am

Dec. 14 - School Children’s Christmas Service -
3:00 pm with Cookies & Cocoa fellowship after
service

Hot Lunch
This week’s hot lunch
will be pancakes, hash
browns, mandarin
oranges and cinnamon
rolls provided by the
Langebartels’ family in
honor of Jonah and
Naomi’s birthdays.

Mission Offering
Progress:
Our last chapel offering
collected for God’s
Kingdom was $49.52
bringing our total to
$608.52 for the
semester.

Church and School Christmas Eve Service Practices
Just a reminder that those children from school who will be participating in the
Children’s Christmas Eve service, we will be practicing with the Sunday School children
this Saturday, December 7th and then Saturday, the 21st from 9AM-11AM. These
practices will only be for the students who will be attending the December 24th service
here at St. John’s. If your family cannot come to the Christmas Eve service because you
have other worship plans, please let your child’s teacher know so they can plan
accordingly.



December Birthdays
Dec. 2 - Jonah Langebartels
Dec. 3 - Mrs. Greenwood
Dec. 11 - Naomi Langebartels
Dec. 11 - Jaxon & Josslyn Schimming
Dec. 20 - Samuel Bolyard
Dec. 24 - Raelynn Witak

School Children’s Christmas Service - December 14
Thank you to those who signed up to bring cookies to our “Cookies and Cocoa”
fellowship after our Children’s Christmas service on December 14 at 3:00 PM. Please
bring them to the church basement when you bring your child(ren) to church for the
service that Saturday.

Hot Lunch Available Dates for Second Semester
A huge thank you to all who have signed up for serving hot lunch this school year. The
children really enjoy that special Friday meal. We greatly appreciate you all!! We do have
some dates open for hot lunch volunteers next semester, so if you are willing and able
to help provide a hot lunch during the second semester, please go to the Sign Up Genius
on our school website and see which dates are still available. Thank you, parents!!

Parent Conversations
This month’s Parent Conversations gives some insight into how we as Christian parents
can deal with sibling squabbling. Give it a read to gain some new insight or ideas about
how to handle this seemingly perpetual occurrence.


